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March 7, 2007 
 
Dear Valued Patron, 
 
Attached is a press release that states Kitsap Ferry Company will suspend 
service at the end of March.   
 
This has not been an easy decision, but given the circumstances there is no 
other logical choice.   
 
On behalf of me and the entire crew, we wish to express a heartfelt “Thank You” 
for your loyal support of our service.  For us, the hardest part of suspending the 
operation is the impact it might have on you; we truly regret that. 
 
For those of you who have unused tickets in your ticketbooks at the end of the 
month, instructions will be provided on how you will be able to receive a refund. 
 
Our goal is to continue to work with Kitsap Transit and re-launch the service once 
a reliable funding source can be identified.  
   
Respectfully Yours, 

 
Greg Dronkert  
    


